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Prayer Newsletter 555
                                                
2nd and 3rd June 2017 
Friday’s team: Tracey (L); William; Sue; Tessa;                Prayer Pastors: Dave; Pippa;

Saturday’s team: Brenda (L); Scott; Teresa; Katie C;       Prayer Pastors: Lorna; Rose; 

Behave or Be Banned
10.10  Just leaving the KURC with Tracey, William, Sue and Tessa and observer D. 
D was on a BOBB (Behave or Be Banned) police ban and had agreed to come out with SP’s as it would reduce the time of her ban from Kingston nightclubs from one year to three months. D had been arrested for being Drunk and Disorderly.  D, age 25, is a mum with two children.
Midnight We spoke to a van load of police officers when they pulled up outside Bacchus to chat with us.  The sergeant recognised D and she was telling them what she had done and what she was doing tonight.  They said how proud they were of her taking the initiative to do something positive.   They said that so often people just laugh it off  but the fact that she had taken it seriously they really commended her for taking it so seriously and hopefully that made her feel good.  From Tracey's point of view she had been brilliant tonight, really into it, genuinely interested to realize what it is like from the other side, a lovely girl.  

Saturday Shout
1.30am We were watching a couple having a huge shouting match and the woman was getting very upset while he was quite calm.  He got very fed up and stormed off. She was trying to make a phone call and went round the corner where she collapsed on the floor.  So Teresa and Scott went to make sure she was OK.  
She told us she had been with her boyfriend of 10 years and there was an argument about whether or not she was flirting with another young man in the club.  She was very insistent that she didn't want to go home with the boyfriend.  She refused to get in touch with a parent.  She then stormed off and snuck into Bacchus nightclub through the smoking section so the door staff didn't see her going inside.  
We went and spoke to the door staff and they were very concerned that she had come back in because they had actually asked her to leave because of the way she was behaving.  They managed to find her and brought her back outside.  Her boyfriend then followed and she had  calmed down by that stage. The boyfriend agreed that he was going to make sure that she got home safely.  They walked off together to get a cab home.

Barefoot Boyfriend

2.30am  We bumped into a young couple in their mid 20s.  He was putting his shoes onto her feet so we stopped. The man explained his girlfriend had a Borderline Personality Disorder and she was just coming into ‘an episode.’ She needed something tighter on her feet which was why he was putting his lace-up shoes on her feet. We gave him a pair of flip flops so he wasn't walking barefoot.  
He said he was struggling to get a cab.  We offered to walk them round to the cab station. When we arrived there were a couple of guys in front of them in the queue and they very kindly stepped aside so that the couple could get a cab first.  She was oscillating between being quite distressed and quite sleepy.  The boyfriend was so kind and gentle with her.  He did say to us that this wasn't his “first rodeo”.  He got her into the cab and they went off home. 

THANKS BE TO GOD

· That William and Tony who are Response Pastors (trained to respond to Major Incidents) were able to offer support after the terrorist attack on London Bridge.


· Homeless and pregnant M has been given temporary accommodation.

PLEASE REMEMBER


· Alan Dean who is receiving treatment following his cancer diagnosis.

· The teams out this weekend. On Friday the team is led by Phil Merryweather and on Saturday by Mark Curzon.
                                                    
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
	Tues 13th June (7.30pm)
	Dementia Friends Training Course at KURC

	Thursday 13th  July

10am - 4pm
	National Prayer Pastor Conference with Les Isaacs and Faith Forster

at St Mark’s Church, Kennington. 
All Prayer Pastors welcome


	Sunday 30th July
	Ride London - Sponsored Cycle ride 
SPK riders - Simon Tanner and Scott Fraser

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/simonandscottridelondon



Sue Shaw, Deputy Co-ordinator, Street Pastors Kingston
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Street Pastors Kingston is a project coordinated by Oxygen a Kingston Based Youth Charity and is endorsed by Rt Rev Dr Richard Cheetham Bishop of Kingston and Chief Supt Glenn Tunstall, Borough Commander Kingston Police.
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